
By Javoniel R. Trowers, 
President, Rotaract 
Club of Howard 
University

The Rotaract Club of 
Howard University 
held its Rotaract Week 
from Saturday March 
7th to Wednesday 
March 11th.  We 
started our week 
making cards for 
the elderly of Little 
Sisters of the Poor 
and ended our week 
on a photoshoot 
social called “Pop-up 
Flic’ Up”.  A highlight 
from the week was 
on Tuesday when we 
held an event called 
“Rotary Around The 
World”.  That event 
showcased videos of 
projects developed by 

Rotarians internationally and the “End 
Polio Now” initiative (with a kahoot quiz 
about polio).  We also used that event as 
a way to platform a student project to 
build a road in Haiti.  The main message 
is that solutions in our community can 
be used to solve problems elsewhere 
and vice versa.  Please follow us on 
Instagram and Twitter at @hurotaract. 

ANNAPOLIS ROTARY IN 
ROTARIAN MAGAZINE
Excerpted from the April 2020 Rotarian 
Magazine, page 36

The Rotary Club of Annapolis, Maryland, 
partnered with a local environmental 
organzation and a composting 
company to make its annual crab feast 
zero-waste for the past seven years.  The 
event uses compostible cups, trays, and 
utensils, and composts all food waste,  
Each year more than 14.5 tons of waste 
is composted. 

HOWARD U ROTARACT CELEBRATED ROTARACT WEEK

[Above] For their first event of World 
Rotaract Week, the  HU Rotaract Club spent 
their morning designing cards for Little 
Sisters of the Poor Retirement home for 
their Holy Week from April 14-21.  They also 
hosted a week full of events including an 
info session for prospective members and a 
social photoshoot.
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